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Thursby, Kim

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 4:58 PM

To: Thursby, Kim

Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc-Ocala; FLR 000 060 301; First Request for Additional Information (RAI)
EXTERNAL MESSAGE

This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this

email.
Received.
Thank you

From: Thursby, Kim <Kim.Thursby@FloridaDEP.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 3:02 PM

To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Cc: Smith, Michell M. <Michell. M.Smith@FloridaDEP.gov>; Walker, Kim (Waste) <Kim.Walker@FloridaDEP.gov>;
'merizalde.carlos@epa.gov' <merizalde.carlos@epa.gov>; 'vogel.jennifer@-epa.gov' <vogel.jennifer@-epa.gov>;
Eldredge, Susan F <Susan.Eldredge@dep.state.fl.us>; Ciaravella, Philip <Philip.Ciaravella@FloridaDEP.gov>; Kromhout,
Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Kromhout@FloridaDEP.gov>; Ashwood, Janet <Janet.Ashwood @FloridaDEP.gov>; Farahani,
Meysam <Meysam.Farahani@FloridaDEP.gov>; Petersen, Dane <Dane.Petersen@FloridaDEP.gov>; Rothenberger,
Miranda <Miranda.Rothenberger@FloridaDEP.gov>; Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov>; Ross, Billy Ray
<Billy.Ross@safety-kleen.com>; Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc-Ocala; FLR 000 060 301; First Request for Additional Information (RAI)

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal
service.

We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise
accordingly in your reply. You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850)
245-8792.

The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open properly.
You may download a free copy of this software at www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.

Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated. If
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the
contact person listed in the correspondence.

Michell Mason Smith
Environmental Administrator
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
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